
 

New-Intake Newsletter July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have enjoyed welcoming the Year Sixes, soon to be year Sevens, to Clyst Vale this 

week. Staff have commented on the enthusiasm and positivity of the students both in 

lessons and around the school. We hope the students have had a taster of life at Clyst 

Vale and are beginning to understand the expectations we will have for them in 

September. 

 

Important dates for your diaries: 

Thursday 11th July 2024 1730-1900: New-Intake Parents Information Evening.  

Meet at the Main Hall. 

Monday 19th to Friday 23rd August from 0900: The Big Step  

If you have signed up for this, you will receive separate details. 

Thursday 5th September 2024: First day of term for students.  

Students should go straight to their Tutor base for the start of registration at 0850. 

They will NOT need their PE kit on the first day.  

 

RRS 

We are a Gold Rights Respecting School and the  Respect, Participate and Learn underpin 

everything we do at Clyst Vale. 

 

Please make sure you are familiar with our uniform expectations and our policy around 

mobile phones. 

We would also like to remind everyone that chewing gum is not allowed, so please 

support us by ensuring your child or children do not bring this to school.  



 

 

Home College Partnership  

The Home-College Partnership Agreement is designed to clarify how students, 

parents/carers and the College work in partnership to ensure the wellbeing and success 

of each student and the College community as a whole. The partnership between 

students, parents and the College is vital for this to be achieved. By signing this 

Agreement, you are committed to meeting the core expectations. You can find the Home 

College Partnership on our website, and you will have a copy in your information pack, 

for returning to school.  

 

General Information 

Remember, you can find information about Clyst Vale Community College on our 

website https://www.clystvale.org/welcome/ 

Because we can send out a lot of emails, please make sure any communication from us 

does not go into your spam or junk folders! 

Thank you for helping the students to make these two days so good. 

They have been a credit to their primary schools and to you. 

Have a great summer and see you either at the Big Step, or on the first day of Secondary 

School. 

Regards 

 

Bridget Adie 

Head of Year 7 (from September 2024) 
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